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I support HB 3155 as we ride and use our side x side for work and recreation. We are 

street legal, licensed in Idaho for both state and USFS, and licensed for MT. We live 

close to Walla Walla wich passed an ordinance to allow and it has not caused any 

issues. It would be nice to legally be able to ride from one property to another or one 

gravel road to another. It would also be nice to use for transportation when ghe roads 

get vad as we are on the eadt side of the state and roads are not well maintained.  

In my opinion the Law should require DOT tires, lights and turn signals, horn, and no 

speed higher than 35 mph. 

Ken Sloan 


